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WlLSHlRE BOULEVARD WILL BE CLOSED SATURDAY 
FROM 6:30 A.M. TO 3:30 P.M. FOR RESTORATION 

Street restoration work as a result of Red Line subway station construction 

on Wilshire Boulevard is scheduled Saturday, March 4, from 6:30 a.m. until 3:30 

p.m., the MTA has announced. 

The boulevard will be closed between Normandie Avenue and Kingsley 

Drive, but pedestrians will have access to local businesses. The restoration work 

also is planned in preparation for the Los Angeles Marathon on Sunday. 

Vehicles will be detoured onto 6th and 8th streets during the closure hours. 

For further information, the public can call 21 3-620-RAIL. 
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